
Nominate Coaches for 
PCA’s Double-Goal 
Coach® Award

PCA annually honors 50 youth and high 
school sports coaches from throughout 
the U.S. who embody the ideals of a 
Double-Goal Coach, striving to win, while 
also pursuing the more-important goal of 
teaching life lessons through sports.

Nominations may come from a school or youth 

sports organization leader, fellow coach, parent, 

athlete, friend or family member. The award includes 

$200; a certificate; recognition in PCA’s website, 

newsletters and media campaigns; and the chance 

to accept the honor in California during PCA’s 

National Youth Sports Awards Dinner and Auction 

Presented by Deloitte.

Nominations for the 2017 Award will 
open on September 1, 2016 and close on 
November 30, 2016. For more details 
and to nominate coaches, visit
www.positivecoach.org/CoachAwards


